
   

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Morningstar Learning 
Center Newsletter 

November 16, 2018 

November 
Thanksgiving 

This week in the Infants 
classroom it will be all about 
Thanksgiving!  We will be talking 
about Thanksgiving and being 
thankful for our family and 
friends.  Along with learning 
about Thanksgiving, we will be 
creating fun art projects.  Happy 
Thanksgiving! 

 

The Toddler Two's Class will be 

learning about Thanksgiving this 

week.  We will be discussing foods 

and utensils as well as learning 

about the tradition of 

Thanksgiving. 

Letter: T 

Number:  2 

Color: Brown 

 

The Toddler Three's Class will 

be learning about what it means to 

be thankful.  We will be learning 

about way to show that we are 

thankful as well as what it means to 

give to others.  Happy 

Thanksgiving!! 

Letter: Tt 

Number:  7 

Color: Brown 

 

 

This week in Preschool, we will 

be celebrating Thanksgiving. We 

will learn about the vocabulary 

words giving and thankful. We will 

also become authors and 

illustrators to create a sight word of 

the week MLC book about what we 

are thankful "for". Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

Letter: Gg 

Number: 7 

Shape: Crescent 
Color: Brown 

Word of the week: For 
 

 

Dance Class 
This month the dancers will be focusing 

on balance, battements, and bigger jumps!  

We will practice balancing up on our toes 

(a relevé) and kicking our legs up higher 

into the air (a battement), after practicing 

so much with our little tendus.  The 

dancers will work on jumping over various 

objects, trying to keep their knees straight 

and their toes pointed. 

 

 

Spanish Class 
This month is Spanish, Ms. Karla will be 

going over colors and shapes.  The 

Preschoolers will practice saying their 

colors and shapes all while playing a 

variety of different games to get their 

bodies moving! 

Important Dates 

November 

15 

Winter 

Enrollment DUE 

November 15 Scholarship 

Application Due 

November 16 December Billing 

Emailed 

November 

22 &  23 

Thanksgiving 

Break (No School) 

November 30 December Billing 

Due 

November 30 Usborne Orders 

Due 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Director's Desk 
 

Stephanie's Office Hours: 
Monday- Friday 8:30am-10am 

Lori's Office Hours: 
Tuesday & Wednesday 9:30am-11am 

 
We would like to say farewell to Ms. 

Cadence our Toddler's Two Lead 
Teacher.  Although she was only with us 
for a short amount of time her cheerful 
personality will greatly be missed!  We 
wish her the best of luck with her new 
endeavors.  

 

We also would like to announce that Ms. 
Emily who has been a Teacher's Aide in 
the Infant and Toddler classrooms will be 
our new Two's Lead!  We are so excited 
and thankful that she is stepping up to fill 
this role here at MLC. 

Winter Quarterly Enrollment 

Winter Quarterly Enrollment was due on November 15, 

2018.  Winter Quarterly Enrollment includes all the 

dates you would like to enroll your child for December, 

January and February.  If you have not 

submitted your dates, please do so ASAP! 

Enrollment is entered on a first come first-served basis.  

If your enrollment is not in by November 15, we cannot 

guarantee you will get your requested dates. 

If you are interested in applying for the MLC 

Scholarship, please have your applications turned in to 

Elex McAlear at First Security Bank by November 15th. 

Usborne Book Fair 

MLC is excited to announce we are hosting an Usborne 
Books & more online book fair from November 1 - 

November 30!  Purchases made from the book fair will 
be matched 50% to provide FREE books for MLC! 

Please be sure to use this this website when shopping 
online so MLC will receive a credit! 

https://u7470.myubam.com/1139446 

 and click on “shop” at the top of the website to find the 
books your readers will enjoy. 

Let your family and friends know about this website and 
how they too can support Morningstar! 

Order/Shipping Methods: 
1) FREE – Select ‘Ship with Organization’ at 
checkout to have your books delivered to 
Morningstar. 
2) Purchase – Have your books delivered to 
your home or any home for a small fee by 

selecting a delivery address at checkout. 

 
This is the perfect way to stock up on books for holidays 

or birthdays all while supporting MLC! 

THANK YOU Spanish Peaks Community 

Foundation! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morningstar has been the recipient of a grant from 

Spanish Peaks Community Foundation that was 

written for our Family Assistance Scholarship 

Program!  We are so grateful for their continued 

support in our Family Assistance Program and offer 

our  most sincere thanks! 

https://u7470.myubam.com/1139446
https://u7470.myubam.com/1139446

